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It was with utter disbelief and disdain that I read that this bill would even be 

considered by the Oregon Legislature.  What a great waste of taxpayer money and 

legislators’ time! There is no way we need to change from mail-in voting to in-person 

voting after nearly thirty years.  It has been successful over that period of time.  There 

has been 0.000006% fraud rate over those thirty or so years.  Oregon elections are 

and have been secure in that period of time.  Why make it more difficult for people to 

vote?  What even is the reasoning for putting this bill to a vote???  Handicap people 

and fragile senior citizens would have difficulty getting to and waiting in line to vote. 

Additionally, it would be costly to make this change.  How about using these monies 

being wasted here on improving our state roadways? 


